
To:   Scott Hodgson   
E-Mail:   scott.hodgson@honeywell.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   October 06, 2008

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0412-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The use of 2310-2320 and/or 2345-2390 MHz requires pre-coordination with   

Area Frequency Coordinator
ATTN: NETC-EST-WS
White Sands Missile Range
Building 124, Room 327
New Mexico 88002-5526
Telephone: (505) 678-5417 DSN: 258-3702
FTS: 898-5017
Email: dod@wsmr.army.mil

and

Aerospace and Flight Test Radio Coordinating Council
P.O. Box 200547
Cartersville, GA 30120-9010
Coordination point contact: Mr. Darryl J. Holtmeyer, Telephone: (314) 233-1117.

You may either submit successful coordinations with those two organizations or withdraw your request to
operate in those bands.  Let this office know what you decide.

The 2320-2345 MHz band is allocated to the Digital Audio Radio Services.  You will not be allowed to use
this band without consent of the licensees.  Do you want to try to obtain consent or do you want to drop
your request for this band?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   October 06, 2008 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://gullfoss2.fcc.gov/prod/oet/cf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     7569


